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Planning Division  

 
Memorandum 

  
 
 
 TO: Urbana Plan Commission   
   
 FROM: Robert Myers, Planning Manager 
  
 DATE:  December 12, 2008 
   
 SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation 
   
 

Cancelled 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The December 18, 2008 meeting of the Urbana Plan Commission has been 
cancelled.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 8, 
2009. 
 
The 2009 Meeting Schedule for the Plan Commission is now available.  Please 
contact Teri Andel, Planning Secretary, by calling (217) 384-2440 or by 
emailing tmandel@city.urbana.il.us for a copy. 
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